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The department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering of Sreenivasa Institute of 

Technology And Management Studies (SITAMS), Chittoor organized an IEEE guest lecture 

on “Scope of IEEE membership for engineering students” on April 3, 2023 in the gallery. This 

guest lecture focused on the importance of IEEE membership for engineering students for their 

studies and the research interest. The programme started at 09.30 AM with the prayer song 

sung by EEE students followed by welcome address by Ms. N. Mounisha. The dignitaries on 

the Dias were Mr. M. Arun, Chairman, EEE Madras Young Professional, Dr. N. 

Venkatachalaphi, Principal / SITAMS, Dr. V. Maheswari, Head of the department / EEE and 

Dr. P. Elangovan, Associate professor / Program coordinator. 

       Opening remarks and introduction of the programme was given by Dr. P. Elangovan. He 

highlighted the importance of having knowledge on IEEE membership for an enginee r ing 

student. He also welcomed all the participants of the event and expressed his gratitude for the 

Chairman Mr. K. Ranganatham, Secretary Mr. D.K. Badrinarayana and Academic advisor Dr. 

K.L. Narayana for giving an opportunity to organize a guest lecture on a topic, relevant to the 

academic need. Interested faculty and the students from EEE, ECE and CSE departments were 

invited in the guest lecture. 

 
 

 The key note address was given by Dr. V. Maheswari, HoD/EEE. She shared her views 

on the topic. She felicitated the guest Mr. M. Arun, Chairman, EEE Madras Young professiona l 

and Vice-Chairman, EEE TEMS society, Chennai by presenting a bouquet.   



 Mr. M. Arun presented in session 1 about the importance of IEEE for the research 

around the world and he elaborated about the scope for an engineering student of any stream 

with IEEE membership with its importance for research related works. At session 2, he 

continued discussing about the process and procedure that evolve in registration of IEEE 

membership. At session 3 the participants were allowed to interact with the guest for clarifying 

all their doubts related to the topic. 

 All the dignitaries on the dias were lighten the lamp in the felicitation ceremony 

followed by the felicitation with a memento and shalve by Mr. K. Gunavardhan who has given 

vote of thanks for all the participants and the organizer of an event. The programme wrapped 

up around 04.00 pm.          

 


